
From: Spencer Morris  
Sent: 05 July 2018 15:06 
To: Licensing (Ext E Mail Address) 
Subject: The Barn, Loversall Farm 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Re Spencer Morris 
South Paddock Barn 
Pear Tree Mews 
Loversall 
DN11 9BE 
  
The Barn, Loversall Farm have applied for a more permanent alcohol license and extended 
opening hours.  I have the following concerns which I wish to address: 
  

·         The venue is next door to Loversall Farm Day Nursery and I am concerned about 
alcohol available near pre-school children Mon-Friday 

·         Traffic through the village is busy with the nursey and this will only add to it, the 
village cannot support additional week day or weekend traffic 

·         What constitutes pre-booked events which the applicants have listed as a category 
for the application?  How long a duration is ‘pre-booked’? 

·         I am concerned about drunken/rowdy behaviour in the village, there is anecdotal 
evidence of litter/mess in the village after functions (I can supply photos if required) 

·         The venue creates noise pollution in a conservation area, I fear this will only 
exacerbate this 

·         I have a young family and events throughout the week into the evening will disrupt 
family life, noise pollution can be heard in the village when events are on 

·         Loversall is a conservation area and this is not in keeping with the village 
  
Kind regards, Spencer 
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